76 – 94 Laura Avenue Belmont Vic 3216

PO Box 502 Belmont, 3216



Phone: 5243 1813 Fax: 5245 7238

Website: barwonss.vic.edu.au email: barwon.valley.sch@edumail.vic.gov.au

WELCOME BACK NEWSLETTER

I would like to welcome back all our students, staff and families to 2017.

I would also like to welcome our new students and their families as well as three new staff members.

Our staff had a very productive start undertaking lots of training and planning on the 2 student free days. Being able to plan this way has a significant impact on the success of our teaching and learning program.

Yesterday our students successfully settled into their new classrooms. There was great excitement as students met up with each other and their staff.

We are looking forward to a positive and productive 2017.

We also would like to wish our 9 students who, next Monday, are beginning their School Based Apprenticeship & Traineeship (SBAT) with Secondbite.

These are the first students from Barwon Valley School to undertake this traineeship and we are very excited for them.

Our new newsletter format will be introduced with the next edition.

Reminders:

- Canteen will begin in week 2
- School Council elections will be undertaken this term
- Student Free day February 22nd
- Public Holiday March 13th

Anne Hume Principal